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6th Grade Information Night 
at North Middle School 

 
 

 
 
When: Wednesday March 26th   
 7:00-8:00 PM 
 

Where: North Middle School Cafeteria 
 

Who: All Incoming 6th Graders for the 2014-2015 School 
Year and their parents/guardians 

 

What: Please join us to talk about the transition from 
Elementary School to Middle School.  We will 
have a panel of students, staff and parents to 
answer your questions.   

 
                 Students and parents/guardians are encouraged to attend. 
                                                           

 
 

  Spanish interpreters will be available. Other language 
interpreters available upon request. 

Questions? Call North Middle School at: 
(425)385-4800 

 


